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RVS/CIR/025/2021-2022                                                       21st APRIL 2021 
 

 GRADE X- CAREER GUIDANCE 
 

Dear Parents (Grade X),   
 

Greetings!  
 
Career Counselling Week is a part of our academic calendar to help senior 
secondary students make an informed choice on subject selection. Every 
year we organize a career guidance program.  We are now extending the 
same to Grade X.  
 
Students will get an opportunity to interact with experts from various 
industries and get a perspective of various attributes and subjects required 
for a particular career option. 
 
The sessions are scheduled from Thursday, April 22 to Friday, April 23, 
2021, from 9.00am - 1.30 pm 
 
All students to log in channel “Career Counselling 2021-22”   
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation.   
 
Regards 
Team RVS 
 


